
Central Wyoming Groundwater 
Guardian Team

Minutes of Meeting
March 29th, 2018

Chairman Floyd Field called the meeting to order at 12:05 pm.

Members Present:  Floyd Field, Bruce Pedersen, Margaret Teevens and Brian Schroeder 
with Regional Water.

Guests Present:  HDR Engineering representatives presenting source water 
assessment/wellhead protection – Doug (speaker phone, geog) Steve Quail, Nick Van 
Wyhe, HDR.

HDR started the presentation by asking the groundwater guardian members to introduce 
themselves and describe their  background in groundwater guardians.

The HDR presentation reviewed the existing mapping of the source water assessment, 
the 1998 map of the wellhead protection areas and the 1995 land use plan for the 
wellhead protection areas.

HR discussed the process of updating the plan with additional BMP's and SWAP (July) 
and would like the possible input of the members in review of the plan.  Brian to provide 
further information at the next meeting.

Floyd discussed the Dempsey Acres trailer park water quality reports.  These are 
monthly tests on the well water currently showing no contamination.

Floyd shared his copy of the State wellhead protection plan.

Note:  No official Groundwater Guardian meeting was held due to the HDR 
presentation.

The meeting was adjourned at the end of the HDR presentation.

The next meeting is May 3, 2018 at 12:00 pm.

Respectfully,

Margaret A Teevens


